
Briefing paper/ broad agenda for the Anglian Water open meeting with Sir Bernard Jenkin 
and Langham PC. 
 

Scheduled for 28th January 2022 at the Langham Community Centre between 12.30 and 
2.00pm. 
 

We see this as an opportunity for Anglian Water to address local concerns with respect to 
Langham WRC capacity issues and the widely held view that the local sewerage network is 
not coping with foul water discharge from existing homes in the village. This is likely to 
cause bigger problems with the plans to connect more than a 100 new homes in the next 
year or two. 
 

We expect discussions to be based on the Anglian Water response to Langham Parish 
Council’s questions submitted in December 2021. Covering: 
 

 

1. Update on WRC upgrade work 
a. Proposed increase to Dry Weather Flow limit 
b. EA response to this proposal 
c. Timescales to deliver the upgrade 

 

 

2. Surface water management in Langham 
 

 

3. Managing health & safety issues related to the Langham sewerage network catchment 
a. Capacity issues in the network 
b. Upgrade – No plans for this although major expansion of housing in Langham 
c. Regulating bodies 

 

We should allow up to 20 minutes for questions which should come at the end of the above 
points. 
 

Langham Parish Council 
 


